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I have worked in the agriculture industry all my life. Living on a family farm, and in the 

agriculture lending industry. This bill will put the family farms at a severe 

disadvantage. The big farm corporations will be able to follow and fund 

implementation of these rules. While the family farms use mostly seasonal 

employees and do not have the resources to follow these rules. I feel that this bill is a 

solution in search of a problem and will not improve workers rights or farmers abilities 

to manage their farms. All the farmers, ranchers that I have had the opportunity to 

work for or with over the years I have yet to find any that do not do everything the can 

for their workers. They want to retain good people as they are so hard to find and 

train to the operation. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 


